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“WE IN EUROPE – SHAPING THE FUTURE“ 
 

After Ms Friedrich and Mr Stucken-Bathke worked in their 

classes on the topics “The others and I” and the “German 

Constitution”, Mr Schwerlak will go further in Politics in Class 

8. They will be asking the question “How is integration policy 

being implemented in school?” 

Existing projects on integration are being reviewed by Mr 

Woidtke and in his European Course and Mr Janssen in Class 11 

Social Sciences, where they are searching for successful 

integration models in Europe. 

Moreover, the topic “experiencing diversity” will be undertaken 

under the guidance of Mr Schoenen in “Culture Time” with the 

goal of taking part in the competition “Diversity Unites”, which 

is sponsored by the Ministry of Education. 

The pupils in Mr Potes’ Religion class are creating the “ABC of 

Tolerance” and occupying themselves with the history of 

negative stereotypes. 

Mr Lankes, Ms Kehr and Ms 

Schrötter-Scheufens will be 

developing a project logo which 

conveys the idea “We in Europe – 

Shaping the future”.   This will be 

created with reference to the 

topics of racism and democracy in 

Mr Kirk’s Politics class. The best 

idea will be awarded a prize and 

presented to the project schools at the end of January on Gran 

Canaria as well as during the European Week in May. 

In the context of the International Day of Tolerance an 

impressive poster against racism and exclusion was exhibited by 

Mr Lankes in the foyer. 

These project topics will be dealt with at the same time in our 

partner schools in Spain and Hungary. The first results will be 

compared through eTwinning and then discussed at our project 

meeting in January 2017.  

    Don´t miss!  Don´t miss!  Don´t miss!   

3rd December “Open Door Day” 

Talk to us!  

OUR SCHOOL DEALS 

WITH THE TOPIC OF 

INTEGRATION OF 

MINORITIES

 

More members of the project team 

-PROJECT LOGO 
COMPETITION 

-WORK ON PROJECT 
TOPICS ON ETWINNING 

Follow us at: 

          Projekthomepage 

    Facebook 

    Instagram 

  eTwinning 

The Erasmus+ sign was officially 

displayed on 16th November 
(Headmistress Ms Strucken) 
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IMPRESSIONS OF COOPERATION 

100 balloons for Tolerance  

On the International Day of Tolerance, 16th November, a balloon action was 

carried out simultaneously with our partner school in Spain. Unfortunately, the 

Hungarian school had to postpone their action on 8th April (the Day of the 

Roma) because of bad weather. Afterwards, in cooperation with the AKS 

Adolf-Kolping-Hauptschule Mr Venatier (supported by Mr Rüthlein, Ms 

Eberlein and Ms Bütgen) organized activities according to the motto “Sport 

integrates” with 17 pupils from the integration class and our pupils. The pupils 

are looking forward to the next action. 

Whole-hearted thanks to all who have been grappling with the question “What is Tolerance?” and 

have been cooperating with the project! 
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Several workshops took place on 16th 

November in Hungary. 

 

“We all descend from the same 

tree” 

„ 

“The balloons flew into a perfect sky with the message “We have no room for 

racism.” 



Be patient! Until the end of January, when the project pupils from all three countries meet each other personally, the 

project work will be continued through eTwinning, our digital platform. After some initial difficulties, the pupils have 

finally established the first contacts and are working cooperatively with the help of online tools. Parallel online 

meetings will guarantee successful work. 

                                                                                                           The pupils meet others in a playful way 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A digital board reveals the 

wishes of the pupils in this 

project.  

 

An online mind map acts 

as a background for our 

tolerance action. 

 

  

 

 

  

Dieses Projekt wurde mit Unterstützung der Europäischen Kommission finanziert. Die 

Verantwortung für den Inhalt dieser Veröffentlichung (Mitteilung) trägt allein der 

Verfasser; die Kommission haftet nicht für die weitere Verwendung der darin 

enthaltenen Angaben 


